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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Your child is currently studying BTEC Children’s play, learning and development. 

The students will need to visit the local nursery as part of their course. These 
visits will happen during the school day and will be spaced out over the course. 
As you have already signed section 3 of the home school agreement you have 

given consent for staff to take your child out into the local area. Your child will 
be accompanied by me and transported by Mr Bodger in the school minibus. 
 

This is a requirement for the course and will help students to complete 
assignments.  We will be visiting Weston Way Nursery in Baldock on Friday 25th 
January. All pupils will have to adhere to all the rules of the nursery especially 

confidentiality of the young children that they will encounter. 
 

Please let me know if you have any concerns.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

Mrs B Kirkman 
bkirkman@bestacademies.org.uk 
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